ALMA BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL MEETING
July 30, 2012
The special meeting of the Alma Board of Education was called to order by President Dennis Hetrick at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, July 30, 2012, in the high school library.  
Mr. Sedlmayr reviewed the information sent to the board members which included the Application Sought for School Board Vacancy advertisement, Board Policy on Filling Board Vacancies, and the two applicants that were received in order they were received.  Applicants were Joseph Mlinar who was present and Justin Hoffer who was not present.  Dennis Hetrick asked if the board had any questions.  Doug Kane suggested asking the applicant if they had anything to add.  Dennis Hetrick asked Joseph Mlinar, and he had nothing more to add.

A motion was made by Todd Mau and seconded by Doug Kane to move into closed session in accordance with Wisconsin Statute 19.85(1)(f).  Roll call vote was taken with all members voting yes.  Motion carried the meeting entered into closed session at 7:05 pm.

A motion was made by Douglas Kane and seconded by Todd Mau to adjourn closed session.  A roll call vote was taken with all members voting yes.  Motion carried. The meeting returned to open session.
A motion was made by Todd Mau and seconded by Douglas Kane to hold interviews for the two school board applicants on Tuesday, July 31, 2012 at 7:00 pm.  The motion carried.

A motion was made by Todd Mau and seconded by Douglas Kane to vote on the new board member after interviews were completed on Tuesday, July 31, 2012.  The motion carried.

A motion was made by Todd Mau and seconded by Douglas Kane to adjourn.  The motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.
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